September 8, 1970

Dear Mr. Hannotte:
You wrote a fascinating letter. It isn't plain
to me what you are finally driving at, but I find I

didn't much care. You have a wonderful imagination.

Yours faithfully,

S
£y 1) vale )\

A

Wm. F. Buckley Jr.

Mr. Dean Hannotte
128 St. Mark's Place
New York, N.Y. 10009
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